
BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
OF THE 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM 
WASHINGTON R-858 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE 

TO THE BOARD 

July 18, 1941 

Dear Sir: 

The Board of Governors of the Federal 
Reserve System is advised that holiday8 will be 
observed b,y offices of Federal Res·Jrve Banks 
during the moath of August a::; follows: 

August 1 
(Friday) 

August :40 
(Saturday) 

Denver Branch 

New Orleans 
Branch 

Colorado Day 

Birthday of 
Huey P. Long 

On thG dates mentioned the offices af­
fected will not participate :i.n the transit clear­
ing through the Interdistrict Settlement Fund. 
Please include transit clearing credits for the 
office concerned on each cf the holidays with 
your credits for the followL"'lg business day. 

Please notify branc:hos. 

Very truly yours, 

Cjn~?ic.~ ~/~,~ A. Nelnon, 
Assis-Lant Secretary. 
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